EC Meeting - 01/96 - Brussels
30/96/1
General Support Funds - Report for the second semester of 1995

"General support" is a new EURO instrument designed to response to bids from organs of
EURO or organisers of EURO sponsored events for support for actions in a EURO context not
covered by other instruments. Special consideration is given to the need of students. (see Vol
3.4 of the EURO Bulletin). The budget for this instrument is CHF 5000 per year. A deadline

for the submission of bids is announced twice a year.

The deadline for the submission of bids for the “General Support” funds of EURO was widely
announced to be 30 October 1995 for the second semester of 1995. Unfortunately - which
means that a more effective way of disseminating information should be devised - I received
only one bid (even after having waited more than 4 weeks after the deadline).

The only bid emanated from Jan Weglarz to support the organization of a Workshop on Project
Management and Scheduling in Poznan on April 10-13 1996. Since it perfectly entered the
scope of this instrument, it was decided that a sum of 2000 CHF would be devoted to support
this Workshop.

Denis Bouyssou



